
Christian love & sympathy is extended to Mrs. Anita Gibbs 

and family in the passing of her husband, Dan on      

Wednesday, August 4th.   

Join us for The Gospel-Centered Family.  This new study group will 

be led by Pastor Jeremy and Mary-Margaret for couples and      

parents, beginning August 11th at 6:30 in the chapel.  The first 5 

weeks will cover The Marriage of Your Dreams, followed by 5    

sessions titled Parenting: It’s Not What You Think It Is.   Join us   

as we walk through these studies from Dr. Paul David Tripp.  

Please register online at obclife.org/groups for one or both of 

these  studies.  On that same web page, you will also find the link 

to order the study books.  There is NO charge for the class, but we  

do ask that you purchase your own books. 

Family Dinners 

Wednesday evenings from 5:30-6:15 

The cost is $5 for adults and $3 for children with a family maximum 
of $20 and is ONLY payable at the door.  You will need to call the 

church office and make a reservation* for your meal   before 4 PM 
on Thursdays.  

 
August  18—Chicken casserole, green beans, baked apples, cookies, tea      
and lemonade   
 
August 25—”Brinner” (breakfast for dinner) scrambled eggs, sausage,      
hashbrown casserole, yogurt bar, cinnamon rolls, tea and lemonade. 
 
*Anyone who makes a reservation and is unable to   
 be here will still be expected to pay. 

      

Resumes August 11.  Adults are invited to join 

Steve Huff, at 6:30, in Room 110 for a weekly 

study in God’s word.   

This (fiscal) budget year to date, OBC has sent gifts 

to the Cooperative Program and the local Baptist       

Association for $38.8k and we have put aside         

another $4.3k for our local missions/outreach.   

Church, your generous giving, over and above your 

tithes, has also allowed us to send money in for the 

Annie Armstrong Easter Offering, Golden State     

Missions Offering and the Lottie Moon Christmas 

Offering, for a combined total of $24,535. 

Since October 1, 2020, Ooltewah Baptist Church has 

contributed more than $67k to mission causes! 

The Kids Ministry AND Student Ministry will both 

resume midweek programs, this Wednesday,      

August 11th at 6:30 PM.   



August 8, 2021  

Welcome to Ooltewah Baptist Church! Thank you for       

being with us in worship this morning.  

If you are a guest, text OBC to 84576 to receive                  

information about our church.    

Our guest Wi-Fi password is OBCLIFE! 

It is our desire that you feel at home as you worship with us. 

obclife.org 

Betty Winkler 

4283 Green Acres Drive 

Ooltewah, TN  37363 

Thankful for each of these employees as we   

celebrate another year of their service to OBC: 

Tara Shepherd           10 years 

Michelle Gibby           6 years 

Lamar Robinson  5 years 

Wanda Tubbs            4 years 

Stacy Landess   3 years 

Karen Robinson  3 years 

Lindsay Miller   1 year 

 Jon Miller    1 year  


